
 

Kirk Metty <tuscangroupinc@gmail.com> 

 
Chestnut Creek 

 
Thomas Boyce <thomas.boyce@chathamnc.org> Wed, Feb 19, 2020 at 4:23 PM 
To: Kirk Metty <tuscangroupinc@gmail.com> 
Cc: Kimberly Tyson <kimberly.tyson@chathamnc.org> 

  

Kirk, 

  

I have reviewed the soils report and map and find them adequate. I do have questions about the off-
site septic areas and their access. Please read the attachment about the requirements for off-site / 
remote septic systems. 

  

Thomas J. Boyce LSS, REHS 

Chatham County Environmental Health 
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